Second Class Work
5th May – 8th May 
Hi all,

We hope that you and your families are all keeping safe and well at the moment. Many thanks to those who got in touch with us by email, it was so nice to hear from you and hear how the boys are doing. We are both really missing school and are looking forward to hopefully seeing the boys soon. 
Following the response to the parent survey via Aladdin, we will be uploading the suggested work daily on Aladdin from this week on. We will also upload all the files for the week to our blogs if you do not wish to follow suggested daily tasks. It is important to note that  this is not work which you should feel you must do but rather a guideline should you wish to do work with your child. 
You can email us if you wish pictures of the boys at work and any feedback in relation to the work set out on 2nddonacarney@gmail.com. If your son is having any difficulties with this work, please email and we can provide alternative activities.
We will be updating our class blogs regularly and using it as a tool to hopefully connect us all in some way so please take a look for  photos, updates and some useful links and resources; 

Ms Callan- https://mscallansclass.weebly.com/
Ms Smith- https://mscsmith2ndclass.weebly.com/ 

Our learning support department’s blog can be found here- https://setdonacarney.weebly.com/
Sending you and your children our best wishes to stay safe and well for the week ahead, 
Ms Callan and Ms Smith
